
Dear Spring 2020 Study Abroad Students, 

As you commence online coursework offered by your study abroad host institution, we wanted to make sure 
you are aware of the changes UD has made to academic enrollment regulations for this semester which 
allow for a modified pass/fail grading option.  Normally, students on UD study abroad programs are not 
permitted to take courses on a pass/fail basis. However, given this semester’s unusual circumstances, 
students who participated in spring study abroad programs may choose the pass/fail options according 
to UD’s regulations for spring 2020. Because you are enrolled in UD courses, your choice whether to take a 
course pass/fail does not involve your host institution abroad. Simply follow the instructions in the FAQ if you 
would like to proceed with this option for any of your spring 2020 courses. We hope you are safe and well 
at home and wish you success with your online courses.

Lisa Chieffo 
Interim Director

Institute for Global Studies 
100 David Hollowell Drive, Newark DE 19716 
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